Little River Patriots

3035 Cedar Creek Run
Little River, SC 29566
May 26, 2023

Dear Governor McMaster,

Our group, currently about 60 members, was formed in February 2021. We are doing
what we can to peacefully help save our country. There are 5 ECs of different
precincts in Horry County among our membership.

Please proclaim support for the United States of America to leave the World Health
Organization. As you must know, this action was one of the 5 Resolutions passed by
acclamation at the 2023 Republican Convention

As of May 20, 2023 the Little River Patriots calls upon the State of South
Carolina to support the Defunding and Withdrawal of the United States from
the World Health Organization as soon as possible. In the event of any USA
“treaty”or “accord” with the World Health Organization, LRP requests that the
Governor and Legislature of South Carolina nullify any such “treaty” and any
resulting edicts, regulations, or directives.

Respectfully,

Stephen M. R. Ellis
President Little River Patriots
c-843-655-7605



